Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: schools safeguarding audit
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please can you provide either aggregate scores or response distributions (not individual responses) for the following questions from your most recent annual safeguarding audit:
The Lead DSL understands it is their responsibility for online safety as per KCSIE 2023 and takes lead on this matter. The lead DSL has arranged whole staff online safety training (annually) and is aware of the monitoring and filtering systems in school. 

The DSL ensures that the school has embedded the Filtering and Monitoring standards and can demonstrate the school’s adherence to it. Staff and parents/carers are aware of what systems are used.  Leaders and governors receive regular monitoring updates and reports

Of the 113 reports we have received, 113 responded yes to both questions.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
